
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

SR 559 (BROADWAY BOULEVARD) MULTI-USE TRAIL  

Financial Project ID: 442401-1-52-01 February 2021 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation began a multi-use trail project along SR 559 (Broadway 

Boulevard) from SR 33 (Commonwealth Avenue) to Lakeshore Drive in Polk County on February 

19, 2021. The project limits are identified on the map.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

PROJECT CONTRACTOR 

C.W. Roberts Contracting 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements, contact: 

Sandra Mancil, Community Outreach 
(863) 519-4116 
sandra.mancil@dot.state.fl.us 

Brian R. Rick, Communications Specialist 
(863) 519-2828 
brian.rick@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 

STAY INFORMED 
by visiting 

www.swflroads.com 

 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

Construct a 10-foot-wide multi-use trail 

on the south side of Broadway Boulevard  

Resurface the side street entrances at 

Callitras Avenue and Azalea Avenue   

Improve drainage 

Add  street lighting 

Construction began Friday, February 19, 2021 and ends in summer 2021, weather permitting. 

Crews expect to work during the day from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday.  

No lane closures from 7 a.m. to 8 a.m. or 2:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

Watch for detour signs during drainage work on Lakeshore Drive and Bignonia Avenue.  

Items in the right-of-way are subject to damage or removal for construction. Please move or 

remove sprinklers, signs and landscaping that you wish to keep.  

Construction costs are estimated at $700,000. 
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